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Status Update 

• Emergency Regulations, signed January, 17, 2018
• Already receiving paper and electronic reports

• Delay on permanent regulations
• DPBH tried to couple the overdose regulations with larger changes to the NAC 

441A regulations

• DPBH was pursuing electronic solutions to reporting 
• Testing of direct reporting

• Assessing if the reporting could occur through the health information exchange 
(HealtHIE Nevada)



Next Steps 

• Permanent Regulations
• Small business surveys completed

• Public workshop held on Friday, March 22, 2018

• Board of Health hearing on Friday, May 4, 2018

• Develop Administrative Procedures to Track and Analyze the Reports
• Paper and electronic options for reporting

• Data is input into an Access Database and reviewed weekly

• Utilize other data sources to track compliance with reporting
• Hospital Discharge Billing

• Medicaid Claims 


